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Important - Please read

As youmight have heard, Spirt of Texas Bank is merging into Simmons Bank. As a
Treasury Management customer, you can expect an elevated level of service and support
throughout this conversion.

Your company will receive emails with information pertinent to your transition in the coming
weeks. You can expect to receive an email fromthe Simmons Bank team every
Wednesday from March 9 through your transition on April 11. Please add

treas urymanagement@simmonsbank.com, noreply@simmonsbank.com and
TMBusinessBanking@simmonsbank.com toyour safe list to ensure these emails are
not marked as spam.

Please be on the loockout for these upcoming emails:
= March 9, welcome email regarding your transition to Simmons Bank Treasury
Management

* Week of March 14, verification of important contact information

If you have any questions, we can be reached at 1.281.516.4945 or
STBTreasuryMgmti@sotb.com.

1.281.516.4945

“fou have received this service message because of youwr relationship with Spirit of Texas Bank and Simmons Bank, Member FDIC.



